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| am following up on the Rose Lake/ Miocene 4-H clubs’ receipt of the $1000.00 grant which we
received for our 2019 Achievement Day supplies and Ribbons. We are most grateful to have
received these funds.

The funds received from the CRD, covered the cost of supplies need for our Achievement Day
potluck, such as paper plates, utensils, cups, water, coffee etc. Ribbons were however the large
purchase. Who knew they were so expensive! With the support of the CRD we were able to
purchase enough ribbons for the 2019 Achievement Day as well as enough (hopefully) for the
2020 year.

As a result of your support our members were able to rest easy that they had enough funds to
purchase the ribbons and supplies for Achievement Day without sacrificing funds that they
needed for their projects and club.

As we received the funds after the actual event, we did not display a poster with the CRD logo
on it. However, at our Club Meeting on October 9, 2019 we did publicly announce that we had
received the grant. It was also announced at our January meeting when our treasurer read out
our 2019 yearend report.

In the future | would like to be able to get a poster/ Banner made that indicates the CRD’s
sponsorship of our events, does the CRD have anything that could be used for this, or is it
something that we should make or have made on our own? We would like to show your
support in this way at the 2020 Achievement Day.

As you can see in the pictures attached, we had many happy members. They love receiving
their ribbons. I'm told from many parents that our members proudly display their ribbons on
their walls for years.

We would like to thank you from the bottom of our hearts, for your efforts in helping our
children feel a sense of pride in what they have accomplished. This is a gift that will be
treasured for years.

Yours truly,

Abby Shoults

Rose Lake/ Miocene Club A Leader



